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SIUE 6ULLEtlN
To th e  Faculty, Staff a n d  Students o f Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol. 24, No. 14 
July 9, 1993

MEMO TO: 

FROM:

The University Community 

Earl Lazerson

SUBJECT: American Red Cross Blood Drive

On Wednesday and Thursday, July 14 and 15, SIUE is sponsoring 
its Red Cross Summer Quarter blood drive in the University Center 
St. Clair Room. Hours are from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. each day.

Blood supply problems are especially acute in the summer, 
so this drive is critical to the maintenance of sufficient blood 
supplies. You can make a significant contribution to our community 
by participating.
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